Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

International Bureau
E-mail: James.Ball@fcc.gov
George.Li@fcc.gov
(202) 418-1462
(202) 418-2824 (fax)
June 17, 2013
Ref: EB 2013-16

Douglas May (202) 647-5835 Christopher Hemmerlein (202) 482-1885
Shawn B. Cooley (202) 282-8489 Jonathan McHale (202) 395-5656
Edward T. Hand (202) 514-2464 Matthew Bernstein (202) 324-5422
Richard Sofield (202) 233-0702 Robert Gorman (301) 225-6116
Sean Desmond (202) 456-6068

Re: PTI/PTGI/PTUS
WC DK 13-145 (DA 13-1368, rel. June 14, 2013)
ITC-T/C-20130605-00164

Comments Due: June 28, 2013

Dear Sir or Madam:

On June 5, 2013, Primus Telecommunications Group, Incorporated (PTGI),
Primus Telecommunications, Inc. (PTI), and PTUS, Inc. (PTUS) (collectively,
Applicants) filed an application to transfer control of PTI from PTGI to PTUS.

PTI holds blanket domestic section 214 authority and international section 214
authorizations, ITC-214-19960705-00299, ITC-214-19951015-00041, and ITC-214-
19960215-00015.

PTUS, a Delaware corporation, does not provide telecommunications services,
nor is it affiliated with any telecommunications providers. PTUS is wholly owned by PT
Holdco, Inc., a Canadian holding company, which is wholly owned by PT Investor, L.P.,
a Cayman Islands holding company. PT Investor, L.P. is controlled by its sole general
partner, York Special Opportunities Domestic Holdings, LLC, a New York limited
liability company. York Special Opportunities Domestic Holdings, LLC is vested solely
in its senior managing member, York Capital Management Global Advisors, LLC, which
is controlled by its Chairman, Chief Executive Officer, and founder James Dinan, a U.S.
citizen.

A copy of the Public Notice, (DA 13-1368, rel. June 14, 2013) seeking comment
on the applications is attached. Should you have any national security, law enforcement,
foreign policy or trade concerns with the application, please file your comments with the
WC Docket No. 13-145 by June 28, 2013. See General Information section of the
attached public notice, DA 13-1368.



For further information, please contact Dennis Johnson, Wireline Competition
Bureau, at (202) 418-0809 or David Krech, International Bureau, at (202) 418-7443.

Sincerely

George Li, Deputy Chief, Policy Division

mmo_.mm Li

From: Adrienne Downs
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 10:25 AM
To: ‘edward.hand@usdoj.gov'; '‘chemmerlein@ntia.doc.gov’; 'maydc@state.gov’;

‘Christopher.Siefken@ic.fbi.gov'; 'Marilyn.Shaifer@usdoj.gov’;
‘Tyrone.Brown@usdoj.gov'; 'Brian.williams@associates.dhs.gov’;
'shawn.cooley@dhs.gov'; 'TTelecom@usdoj.gov’; ‘Siobhan.Dupuy@usdoj.gov’;
‘alex.daman@dhs.gov'; 'Joanne.Ongman@usdoj.gov'; ‘matthew.bernstein@ic.fbi.gov’;
‘Jennifer.Rockoff@usdoj.gov’; 'jmchale@ustr.gov’; 'Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov’;
'glenn.kaminsky@hq.dhs.gov'; 'dale.barr@hq.dhs.gov’; 'scott_m.
_deutchman@ostp.eop.gov'; TP-FCC@dhs.gov'; 'kristin.taylor@usdoj.gov’;
john.delmore@ic.fbi.gov’; 'ttwg@leo.gov'; 'mark.mcconnell@usdoj.gov’;
‘robert.s.gorman.civ@mail.mil’; '"Hagar, Richard (richard.hagar@HQ.DHS.GOV)'; 'Brown,
Caroline (NSD)'

Cc: George Li; David Krech; Susan OConnell; Howard Griboff; James Ball; Jodie May; Dennis
Johnson
Subject: Cover Letter Reference EB 2013-16 (comments due by June 28, 2013)

Cover Letter Reference EB 2013-16 (comments due by June 28, 2013)

Adrienne Downs
International Bureau, FCC
(202) 418-0412
Adrienne.Downs @fcc.gov




